
Rationale: Because many general agencies do not publish annual financial reports, remove the 

requirement that agencies publish benefit funding plans in financial reports; also make clarifying 

and technical corrections, e.g., that funding plans are submitted annually and that they apply to 

total obligations not only to annual costs. 


